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Coronavirus Notice to Clients 
Anmel Cherrypicker Hire is committed to ensuring the health and safety of all those in the workplace and the wider community. To 
this end, this notice sets out steps that we are taking in order to address the risk of the coronavirus outbreak. 

INFECTION CONTROL MEASURES: - 

We strongly encourage you to follow guidelines from the World Health Organisation on infection control, both whilst at work and in 
your daily life.  

Anmel has procedures in place to reduce any potential exposure and /or risk of transmission that include: 

 frequently cleaning your hands by using alcohol-based hand sanitiser or soap and water 

 when coughing and sneezing, covering your mouth and nose with flexed elbow or tissue, throwing this tissue away immediately 
and washing your hands, and 

 avoiding close contact with anyone who has fever and cough.  This includes not getting into the Cherrypicker basket with 
anyone who is showing signs of illness or infection. 

 Clean all PPE after each use by approved cleaning method.  This includes harnesses/Lanyards provided to and used by 
clients. 

 We strongly encourage people to provide and use their own PPE including harnesses and lanyards. 

 Clean down the surfaces of the cab and controls at both the beginning and end of the working day.   

 

To allow us to continue to provide you with quality service please take these things into consideration before attending the worksite: 

 If you are showing any signs of illness or have travelled or come in contact with someone who has travelled internationally 
recently please stay away from the job site. 

 Please follow all Government Health Advisories. 

 If you are unwell for any reason and do not have any workers capable of working in the basket with our staff, please postpone 

the hire until you are well. 

 Should you arrive on site and are ill, Anmel Cherrypicker Hire reserves the right to cancel the hire to protect our staff. 

 

These measures have been put in place to protect you our valued clients as well as our staff.  By reducing the risk of infection, we 
will be able to continue to provide our outstanding service to you and your clients. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us on 0418 713 461.  
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